
School Council Minutes – 2nd March 2022 

 

The School Council came prepared in their wellie boots and raincoats, which they needed, 

as it was pouring with rain! 

 We went out to look at the tree saplings that had been planted by the previous School 

Council in December. We were pleased to see that many of the saplings were showing new 

growth. We were glad that it was raining as the weather had been very dry. 

 


